
Feedback on Current School Inclusion 

Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Administrator's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on School Inclusion Practices 

Dear [School Administrator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the current inclusion 

practices at [School Name]. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the efforts made to create an inclusive environment for all 

students. The implementation of [specific program or initiative] has positively impacted the 

learning experience of students with diverse needs. 

However, I believe there are areas where further growth could be beneficial. For instance, 

[discuss a specific area of improvement, such as training for teachers, resources for students, 

etc.]. This could enhance the support provided to students who require additional assistance. 

Additionally, I recommend [suggest a new initiative or program] that could foster greater 

collaboration among students and promote a more inclusive atmosphere. 

Thank you for your dedication to enhancing the educational experience for all students. I look 

forward to seeing how the school continues to evolve its inclusion practices. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


